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Oregon has moved to far in the direction of tenants rights at the expense of landlords 

ability to protect their investments. While fair and equitable rights for tenants is a 

good position as these increased demands are placed on landlords to support 

tenants the risk and costs of providing quality housing options for Oregonians 

becomes more tenuous. If you want to help solve Oregonians housing crisis please 

consider property owners rights to fairly and adequately supply this housing through 

quality rental opportunities.  


